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Kennedy Road bridge being reconstructed

	Kennedy Road, between Charleston Sideroad and Beechgrove Sideroad, is currently closed for bridge and watermain repair.

This project began June 15 and the estimated completion date is Oct. 17.

Local access to Giles Road and Massari Street will be from Beechgrove.

All emergency staff and responders are aware of this project and, as in all significant infrastructure projects, staff assess the impact

of the disruption and plan routes accordingly.

For more information, contact Project Manager Ian Todhunter at 905-584-2272, ext. 4065 or Acting Manager of Engineering Ryan

Grodecki at 905-584-2272, ext. 4101.
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